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Booking is now open for the North-East club and volunteer conference on Sunday 24th November 2019.

Table Tennis England is delighted to announce that regional and club conference is coming to Durham County
Cricket Ground.

Due to the success of the National Conference in March 2019, with over 100 delegates in attendance at the event
in Leicester representing 50 clubs and leagues, we are now heading back out to the regions for our club and
volunteer conferences.

Conferences will include the latest programme updates from Table Tennis England, including ClubSpark and TT
Kidz. There will also be time for networking, and sharing best practice and ideas with other clubs and leagues as
well as with members of the Table Tennis England Team.

The event is free to attend but advance booking is required, and limited to 2 spaces per organisation.

An agenda will be uploaded closer to the date of the event.

[button

link=”https://tabletennisengland.co.uk/clubs/clubs-guidance/club-and-volunteer-conference-booking-proce

ss-and-timeline”]Click here to book[/button]

The conference is one of five taking place this season. To find your nearest conference, see below:

Sunday October 6: Aston Villa Football Club (Midlands)

Sunday November 24: Durham County Cricket Ground (North East)



Sunday January 19: South East

Sunday February 16: Greenhouse Centre (London)

Saturday June 6: East

Further venues will be revealed in due course.

2019 National Table Tennis Conference

highlights
Not attended a Table Tennis England conference before? Here’s a glimpse of last year’s National Conference.
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